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I support the bill requiring in person voting and valid identification for voting. Issues 

like this last year where the Oregon DMV “accidentally” registered a bunch of people 

to vote who should not have been registered can occur. In elections only valid United 

States citizens should be able to vote, as the people and measures being voted for 

pertain to legal citizens. 


